
LEGIS:  BANKING & CURRENCY

September 20, 1978

Mr. Ivan D. Fugate, President
Independent Bankers Association of America
Box 19428
Denver, Colorado  80219

Dear Mr. Fugate:

Thank you for your letter of September 15 and the enclosed material on the position of the 
Independent Bankers Association on the pending financial institutions regulatory bill, H. R. 
13471.

I appreciate having this information and will have it at hand for reference when the bill reaches 
the House floor.

Sincerely yours,

TOM STEED, M. C.
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